
Nondiscrimination 
 

Minnesota State Colleges and Universities is committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in educational 

opportunity.  No person shall be discriminated against in the terms of educational opportunity with regard 

to race, sex, color, creed, religion, age, national origin, disability, marital status, status with regard to 

public assistance, sexual orientation, or membership or activity in a local commission as defined by law. 

Please contact the Affirmative Action Office, phone 389-2986, with concerns or questions. 

 


